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MINISTERE DES AFF AIRES ETRANGERES ET EUROPEENNES

CONSULAT GENERAL DE FRANCE A MIAMI

Miami, May 3, 2012

Dear Mayor Brown,

As said many times during the wonderful days of commemoration, I would like to thank
you and your staff, notably Michelle Barth, for the excellent organization demonstrated durihg the
events of the 450th anniversary of French presence in Florida.

Looking forward to visiting Jacksonville again.

Gael de MAISONNEUVE
Consul general of France
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Espirito Santo Plaza, 1395 Brickell Avenue, Suite 1050, Miami, FL 33131
Tel.: (305) 4034150 TelE~copie: (305) 403 41 51

www.consuifrance-miami.org
kimberly_chin-yee@diplomatie_gouv_ fr

http://www.consuifrance-miami.org
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